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Presidents Message February 2021 
 
Happy Valentine’s Day! Before that arrives Groundhog Day will have come and gone. Will we have a 
longer winter or not, who knows? Your board is certainly planning more events as we look forward to 
Spring and are able to hold events outside while social distancing. Please monitor the availability of 
COIVD vaccine by checking with the local health authorities and messages from the POA for 
updates.  
 
We welcome your participation at our February Social. If you are comfortable in a group of 90 people 
following the guidelines of the Governor of Tennessee. We will have two sessions on Thursday 
February 4th. The first one at 5:00 PM and the second at 6:30 PM. Each session will be one hour. 
Please support our Yacht Club by making dinner reservations either before or after your meeting.  
 
Our focus this month will be a brief introduction to “The Vial of Life” program. If you would like more 
information please go the website www.vialoflife.com.  All of us have arrived in this amazing place 
called Tellico Village where we intend to spend many years. Make this a part of your check list of 
things to do. 
 
All of your board members will be wearing a red vest, so please ask any one of us if you have 
questions or comments about anything regarding “TV”. We are here to help you become part of this 
great community. Remember to sign up for New Villagers Golf if you have not done so yet. Boating 
season is still a few months away when the lake reaches “summer pool”. It’s never too soon to start 
planning! 
 
Wear something to celebrate Valentine’s Day…….I will be looking for the best outfit, hat, etc.! 
 
John Arguelles, President 

                                                                                        
                                                                                                                                                        

                                                                                                                                                                                     
 

   

 

http://www.vialoflife.com/


 
  

Hello New Villagers, 
 
Where has the month of January gone?  I hope that all of you are healthy and happy and being 
safe where ever you go. 
 
We only had to cancel 2 Events in January due to the increase in COVID numbers. We do have 
Events available in February and March. 
 
- Muddy Boots has hikes scheduled for the second Monday of each month. In February they are 
going to Seven Islands Birding Park. 
 
- Tennessee Theatre is giving tours of their magnificent building. Get behind the scenes to see 
how it all works.  
 
- Bowling at Strike and Spare is starting in February, this will be a great way to have fun and meet 
new friends. 
 
- New Villagers Golf will be at a table at the February 4th Social. Watch for the information on Mini 
Golf.  
  
This is a great way to get outdoors and have a good time as you "Scramble" around our 3 
wonderful golf courses. There will be fun events to participate in each month.  After your round, 
many players get together for a cocktail or outdoor dinner. 
 
- Come and Celebrate Fat Tuesday on February 16th at our Mardi Gras Party.  The chef at the 
Yacht Club has put together a New Orleans menu for us to enjoy. 
 
- Go to the Appalachian Museum to learn about the pioneers and early 20th-century period of 
the Southern Appalachian region of the United States.  Learn about the Appalachian people, Native 
Americans, and the history of Bluegrass and Country Music. 
 
- Let's go Vols!  We have a second game on February 18th to see the Lady Vols play South 
Carolina.  Dinner is scheduled at Clancy's Irish Tavern and Whiskey House. There are 10 tickets 
left. Contact Trips Dawson 865-934-8521 with any questions. 
 
- Explore Sweetwater with other New Villagers. Browse through Antique Stores, clothing shops 
and make a stop at Sweetwater Creamery for some delicious ice cream. 
 
- Lots are ladies will be gathered for Afternoon Tea done by the Traveling Tea Cup on February 
25th. 
 
March Events will be opening on Friday the 5th. 
 
We have Bowling, and NV Mini Golf again. 
 
- Something new is Painting with a Twist a fun afternoon learning something new. 
 
- Tree & Vine Store in Knoxville is having an evening for our New Villagers only. Come and sample 
from the Olive Oil and Balsamic tasting bar. This is BYOB and they are providing Appetizers and a 
surprise dessert! 
 



 
  

- Singo is coming back! This will be a fun time with music from the '50s, '60s, and '70s. This will be 
a sell-out. 
 
There are a few more events still in the planning for March so make sure to check the 
calendar weekly. 
 
My best wishes to you all, 
Pat McLaughlin  
VP New Villagers Activities Committee 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 



 
  

The Tellico Village Ladies 18-Hole Golf Association welcomes new members!  If you have interest 

in joining our group, we encourage you to visit our website...www.tvlga18.com...to learn about us.  

Check out the column on the right side of the Home page - there you will find a link to "Meet the 

TVLGA-18 membership".  You may find a neighbor or someone you know who can tell you all 

about us!  There is also a link to our Membership Application.  Please consider joining our great 

organization, and plan on attending our "Welcome Coffee" on March 9th for a meet-and-greet! ⛳ 

 

 

 

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.tvlga18.com%2F&data=04%7C01%7C%7Cdcf580ffa418457ae36408d8956cd854%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637423641995523516%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=w3e0bnXa19KRT2RUf%2BPCuYHvrAmkObBnQIjAd2WhsEk%3D&reserved=0


 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Tellico Village Computer Users Club (TVCUC) 
 

TVCUC provides members with a means to enhance their practical understanding of technology and 

the ability to better use their PCs, Macs, tablets and smartphones. One of the primary member 

benefits is the First Level Support (FLS) team, which quickly responds to members' technology 

questions when something goes wrong with their computers or other devices. FLS provides FREE 

assistance using TeamViewer remote control software, so problems can be resolved without coming 

to a member's home during the pandemic. The TVCUC is always adding new educational resources, 

such How-To articles and videos to their website, and Special Interest Groups for topics like “Smart 

Home” and “Cord Cutting” are coming soon. The club’s Technology Access Program (TAP) 

continues to be a nationally recognized outreach program. From inception in 2007 through 

December 2020, TAP has refurbished and delivered 8,355 computer systems that have benefited 

12,460 youths. These accomplishments are funded by grants, donations and membership dues. To 

join the TVCUC, visit our website. 

 

 

 

 
 

https://www.tvcuc.org/join-tvcuc/

